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March 5, 2012

Representative Tammie Wilson
Alaska State Legislature
State Capitol, Room 415
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Re: House Bill 323

Dear Representative Wilson:

There are individuals residing in nonattainment areas in the Interior that would like
to convert to more efficient energy systems for heating their homes, but cannot

afford this on their own.

This bill gives them a tool that will help accomplish the conversion and take a
positive step in achieving compliance with the PM 2.5 standard.

Taking advantage of the new technologies that are available is the only way areas
in nonattainment status can hope to come into compliance.

Thank you for introducing HB323.

Sincerely,

o

yor Jerry Cleworth



